
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 5/17/2010 8:55:50 AM
To: Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Meeusen, Karl'

(karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: LTRFO PD timing?

Thanks very much for the quick response, Karl. The timing you describe is about what I had hoped 
for/figured.

Part of the reason I asked is that the PG&E project manager of the LTRFO had heard from ED on 
Friday that the PD would be issued today --1 was surprised at that given that you and Carol were both 
out last week and not around to review or sign off on the PD. :) He probably just meant that the PD 
would be going to your office for review.

Thanks again, 
Trina

From: Meeusen, Karl [mailto:karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 8:43 AM 
To: Horner, Trina; Brown, Carol A.
Subject: RE: LTRFO PD timing?

Trina,

I think we are hoping to issue a PD by 5/24. However, we would happily take the extra day and ship it 
out on the 5/25.

I will let you know if the plan changes.

Karl

Karl Meeusen
Energy Advisor
Office of President Peevey
California Public Utilities Commission
kkm@cpuc.ca.qov
415.703.1567

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 4:59 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A.; Meeusen, Karl 
Subject: LTRFO PD timing?
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Hi Carol and Karl, I just had a procedural question about the LTRFO PD timing - I think we were hoping 
it would be issued by May 25th, which would make it eligible for a June agenda. Do you know if that is 
still the plan?

Thanks - and have a good weekend! 
Trina
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